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OUR SCHOOL IS AN ALLERGY AWARE COMMUNITY 
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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 

Week 10 again! 

 

Market Day 

Wow this term has flown by. This Friday we will be 

holding our market day with students using their 

Tullybucks to ‘buy’ into a movie after an early 

lunch. There will be five movies on offer. Primary 

students, please return your note if you would like 

to watch one of the PG movies. Popcorn will also be 

available to ‘buy’ with your Tullybucks. 

Congratulations on being respectful, responsible, 

cooperative and honest this term. 

 

Trivia 

This Thursday, SRC students will be holding a 

trivia afternoon. Senior students will be in charge of 

the questions and the cost is $2.00 to attend. I hope 

to see a lot of students attending the afternoon 

which finishes at 4:30pm. 

 

Soccer 

Good luck to our primary students who are 

travelling to Bathurst tomorrow. A big thank you to 

Mrs Hinchley for making the early start to transport 

students. We look forward to hearing about your 

games. 

 

Attendance 

It is that time of year that attendance takes a dip 

with illness etc. Please ensure you contact the 

school to notify us if your child is unwell. It is vital 

that your child attends school every day unless they 

are unwell. Students miss out on critical learning 

time when they are not at school - every day counts! 

 

Have a lovely holiday break.  

 

I look forward to seeing you all fresh and ready for 

learning in Term 3. 

 

Rebecca Freeth 

Principal 

 

AWARDS 

Congratulations to all our award winners 

Primary and Secondary 

Term 2 

Week 9 

Neat Presentation of Work  

K/1/2   - Archie McMahon 

3/4       - Maya Williams 

7/8       - Ava Curr    

9/10     - Mackenzie Horsburgh 

11/12   - Sasha Karaitiana 

 

Faculty Awards 

Overall Improvement in Effort All Subjects 

9/10     - James Powell 

 

PBL Raffle 

             -  Lachlan Curr, Lachlan Thomas 
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PBL MARKET AFTERNOON 

 

Friday 5th July 

 

Sport theme – dress in your sports 

team clothes, or any sport 

uniform! Get creative!! 

 

Movies, technology/wii, food shop 

& PBL shop. 

 

Dust of the Tully Bucks, get 

dressed up and have a great last 

day of term. 

 

Please note: Primary students must have a 

signed PG permission note to view PG Movies.  

 

Cool Runnings G 

                                         

Mighty Ducks G 

 

Benchwarmers PG 

 

Bend it like Beckham PG 

 

We are Marshall PG 

 

 

PRIMARY PIECES 

 

Best wishes to our Soccer Team who are heading to 

Bathurst tomorrow. We know they will be 

wonderful representatives of our school and will 

play with great sportsmanship. Enjoy the day, and 

stay warm! 

 

K/1/2 News 

This week continues as normal for homework. 

Please return all readers and homework on Friday. 

Readers and library books can be taken home for 

the holidays. 

 

Remember to dress up for Market Afternoon in a 

sports uniform. 

 

Thanks for a busy and great term. Enjoy your break.  

I look forward to another wonderful term of 

learning and fun in Term 3. 

 

Donna-lee Horsburgh 

K/1/2 Teacher 

 

Year 3/4   

The students have received homework this week 

and should refer to the homework grid for the set 

tasks that need to be completed and handed in this 

Friday. No worksheet this week just Wow 

sentences, tables and spelling words. 

 

This week we are focusing on the 12xs tables and 

will have a weekly test on Friday. 

 

Could all students who are taking the levelled PM 

readers from school home to read please remember 

to bring their readers in and change them regularly.  

This is important to help improve their reading 

abilities. (GREAT HOLIDAY READING). 

 

If you have questions or concerns please contact me 

via the school office.  

 

Have a safe and restful holiday! 

See you all next term. 

 

Belinda Lindsay   

Year 3/4 Classroom Teacher 

 

Year 5/6  

Homework 

 LSCWC 

 7 times tables 

 Patterns and algebra (Mathletics) 

 Reading 20 minutes 

 

I hope you all have a fun and relaxing holiday with 

your family and friends and look forward to seeing 

you all next term. 

 

Carmel Laing 

Year 5/6 Classroom Teacher 

 

SECONDARY NEWS 

 

Term 2 has been a very busy term for our students. 

There have been numerous excursion, sporting 

events and representative opportunities for our 

students, along with a lot of learning. Our HSC 

students are encouraged to use the upcoming 

holiday break to start their revision of courses and 

catch up any unfinished work in preparation for the 

start of term 3 and the upcoming Trial HSC 

examinations, which will be held in week 5 and 6 of 

next term.  
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Next term also sees Big Gig practices starting once 

auditions are held. Please see the piece in the 

general section of the newsletter about this for 

audition times and dates. We will see students back 

and ready for another busy term on Tuesday 23rd 

July. 

 

Natasha Shankelton 

Head Teacher Secondary Studies 

 

AGRICULTURE IN ACTION 

 

Wanted – Cans & Bottles 

As part of our fundraising for the Agriculture 

program, we will be collecting the 10c return cans 

and bottles. No need to sort them as we will do this! 

Cans and bottles can be dropped in to the Ag plot 

area where there are two bins labelled.  

 

Thank you to those who have donated cans and 

bottles already. 

 

Produce Available For Sale 

Please contact the school office to order by 

Wednesday for picking and packing on 

Thursdays. 

Eggs -                                 $4.00 a dozen 

Chillies -                            $2.00 per bag 

Herbs -                     Chives and Mint $2.00 a bunch 

White and Red cabbage -   $3.00 each 

 

Natasha Shankelton 

Agriculture / Science Teacher 

 

BIG GIG 

 

Just an update on where we are at for Big Gig. Our 

team of writers have come up with a fantastic set of 

ideas and the script is on its way to being finalised. 

There will be the final writing session at lunch on 

Thursday this week so bring your lunch to the lab 

and we will aim to finish off any last minute 

changes this week. 

 

Auditions will be held during Week one Term three 

during lunch time on Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

and cast members will be announced with rehearsals 

beginning in Week two. The parts that students can 

audition for: 

 Host – this part requires significant 

memorisation of lines 

 Mr B – This is the rock legend of the 

Tullamore CS School of Rock and teacher of 

performance 

 Charlie Chaplin – Must be a legend at skit 

comedy 

 Spice Girls – 4 girls needed to be girl band 

legends 

 Elton John - Must be able to lip sync!! 

 Madonna - Must be able to lip sync!! 

 Boy George - Must be able to lip sync!! 

 Michael Jackson - Must be able to lip sync!! 

 Members of Queen (4 Rock legends) - Must 

be able to lip sync!! 

 Elvis - Must be able to lip sync and dance 

 Dolly & Kenny - Must be able to lip sync!! 

 Jimmy Barnes - Must be able to lip sync!! 

 Other smaller speaking parts 

 

Students must be in Years 5 – 12 to be able to have 

a main part. Years K – 4 will be involved in class 

performances at their local venues in the actual big 

gig week. 

 

Dance rehearsals will be run during secondary sport 

and lunch times and will be coordinated by senior 

dance students. 

 

Ben Knight and Natasha Shankelton 

Big Gig Coordinators 

 

STEM SEMESTER 2 

 

In semester 2 students will be completing a unit on 

engineering challenges and we are looking for 

donations of about 40 cans (440gm tins used to hold 

things like tinned tomatoes etc). If you can help us 

out, we would gladly take these off your hands! 

 

STEM PROJECT CELEBRATIONS 

 

The stage 3/4 STEM class will have their 

celebration of their “Tullyburger” project on 

Tuesday 30th July 2019 during periods 3 and 4. 

Students will be cooking and constructing their 

burgers during this time. 
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SAVE THE DATE  

 TULLAMORE CENTRAL SCHOOL 

AGRICULTURE AND SHOW TEAM TRIVIA 

NIGHT 

 

By popular request the annual Agriculture and 

Show Team Trivia Night is back. It will be held on 

Saturday 24th August 2019. Further information will 

be distributed by the newsletter and Facebook early 

next term. Auction prizes include Dexter Beef packs 

from our own grown Dexter steer, processed by 

Tableland Premier Meats. If you wish to donate 

prizes for the night, such as bags of lollies, bottles 

of drink for the drink slide and other small prizes 

for the in-between round activities, please contact 

Miss Shankelton at the school. We look forward to 

another fun night. 

 

SPORT 

 

Please refer to Term at a Glance for upcoming 

sporting events.  

 

Small Schools Soccer 

Our next round will be played in Bathurst this 

Wednesday 3rd July. We have arranged for the next 

two rounds of teams to attend so that if we win we 

can play the next round that day too. It also means 

that if we do not win we can play a friendly against 

the other team who has travelled as well. The bus 

will be leaving school at 6:30am and will return at 

5:00pm. If parents are transporting their child, they 

will need to meet us in Bathurst by 10:00am. The 

first game will start at 10:30am and the second will 

be at 12:15pm. The address for the game is 

Gorman’s Hill Road, Bathurst. 

 

Lawn Bowls 

Yesterday our students travelled to Tottenham for 

the Central Schools Lawn Bowls. All of the boys 

played extremely well and developed both their 

skills and knowledge of the game. Our team of 

Charlie, Will and Logan made it to the major final, 

but were narrowly defeated by Trangie in the last 

end. Well done to all of the boys for the way they 

conducted themselves throughout the day. 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lawn Bowlers in Action 

 

 

 



                                                                                            TERM 2 2019 – WEEK 10 

Page | 6  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a busy term 

with many students using 

the library at lunchtimes 

and borrowing/returning 

regularly. It has been 

pleasing to see students 

borrowing books this week to read in the holidays! 

 

Just a reminder for students who have overdue 

library books at home to return them so you can 

borrow for the holidays.  We would appreciate these 

books being returned or renewed by Friday. 

    

Reminders 

* The Library is a drink and food free zone.  

* Please bring a library bag when you borrow to 

help protect the books from being damaged. 

*  If you know a book has gone missing or been 

damaged, please let us know so we can organise a 

replacement. 

* The library is open at lunch on Mondays, 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

 

Have a relaxing holiday break        

Belinda Lindsay and Julie Porter 

 

 

SRC TRIVIA AFTERNOON 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 4th July, the SRC will be hosting a 

trivia afternoon commencing at 3:05pm until 

4:30pm. 

 

Entry fee $2.00.  

 

The trivia afternoon is be held at Tullamore Central 

School. 

 

Be sure to put your thinking caps on and come as 

your favourite Disney character!  

 

Amie Walker and Mikala McLean 

 

 

 

FOR SALE 

THERMAL COFFEE MUGS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School logo engraved available for sale $8.00 each 

from the office. 
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KEY: 

-  

- School Events                            - Primary Assemblies               - Sporting Events 

 

         - Secondary Stage 4 Assessments Due           - Secondary Stage 5 Assessments Due 

 

          - Community Events                                      - Tully’s Tucker days 

TULLAMORE CENTRAL SCHOOL 

Term 2 2019 

 
Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

10 01/7 

Secondary 4T’s 

Central Schools 

Lawn Bowls 

Tottenham 

02/7 03/7 

Small Schools 

Soccer – Rounds 2 

& 3  

Bathurst 

04/7 

SRC Trivia 

afternoon 

05/7 

Market Day 

Last day of Term 

 

TULLAMORE CENTRAL SCHOOL 

Term 3 2019 

 
Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 22/07 

Staff Development 

Day 

23/07 

 

24/07 

 

25/07 

 

26/07 

2 29/7 

 

30/7 31/7 

 

01/08 

 

02/08 

Secondary CHS 

Western Athletics 

Dubbo 

3 05/08 06/08 07/08 08/08 09/08 

District Cricket 

Trials Trundle 

Tullamore Show 

(Fri – Sat) 

4 12/08 13/08 

Primary District 

Athletics @ Dubbo 

14/08 

Trundle Show 

15/08 16/08 

5 19/08 20/08 21/08 22/08 23/08 

Trivia Night 

(Saturday) 

6 26/08 

Central Schools ---- 

Sports Finals 

27/08 

------------------------ 

28/08 

-------------------------- 

29/08 

-------------------------- 

30/08 

--------------------→ 

7 02/09 03/09 04/09 

CHS Athletics------- 

05/09 

------------------------ 

06/09 

--------------------→ 

District 

Netball/Touch @ 

Warren 

8 09/09 10/09 11/09 12/09 13/09 

PSSA Western 

Athletics @ 

Dubbo 

9 16/09 17/09 18/09 19/09 

Responsible pet 

ownership K/1/2 

12:30pm-1:10pm 

20/09 

10 23/09 24/09 25/09 26/09 27/09 

Last day of Term 
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TULLAMORE SURGERY and HEALTH 

CARE CONTACTS 

  

Tullamore Surgery will be open Monday and 

Thursday for scripts and pharmacy only. Doctor 

will be unavailable from the 1st -7th July. 
 

TULLAMORE HEALTH SERVICE 

APPOINTMENTS 2019 

 

Family and Childcare Clinic. Please contact 

Tullamore Health Service 6891 3100 to make 

an appointment.  

 

Parkes Community Mental Health, Drug and 

Alcohol  Contact  number is 6861 2570 for any 

concerns. 

 

1800 Mental Health Information and Support 

Service Freecall  1800 011 511 

 

Australian Hearing Tullamore MPHS 6891 

3100 for an appointment. Free 15 minute 

hearing test available 

 

Physiotherapy Every Thursday at the 

Tullamore Health Service, 6891 3100 for an 

appointment. 

 

Crops Playgroup PLEASE NOTE: For 

information contact 6862 1872. 

 

Women’s Health Nurse Phone 6891 3100 to 

make an appointment. Next clinic is Thursday 

4th July. Appointments from 1:00pm. 

 

Dietician Phone 6891 3100 to make an 

appointment. 

 

Podiatrist Phone Tullamore Health Service 

6891 3100 to make an appointment. Next clinic 

is Sunday 21st July at the Tullamore Health 

Service.  

 

Youth Mental Health Services Phone 6863 

7404. 

 

Carers Group Phone Vicki 6861 2555 for more 

information. 

 

Continence Advisor Louise (Nurse Practitioner 

for Continence). Available for an appointment 

via teleconference at the Tullamore Health 

Service. Phone 6891 3100 to make an 

appointment. 

 

Sexual Assault Counsellor Available for 

appointments. Phone 6861 2400 for more 

information or for an appointment. 

 

 

 

BOSS SKILLS FOR FARMERS 

WEDNESDAY 10TH JULY  1:00PM  

TULLAMORE BOWLING CLUB 

 

NSW Farmers’ Workplace Relations team will 

give an update on: 

 Employee management and regular Casual 

employment 

 Recent changes in Agriculture related 

awards 

 Record Keeping 

 Single Touch Payroll 

 

Cost: Free for NSW Farmer Members.  

$25.00 for Non-members. 

Further Information please contact:  

Caron Chester, Regional Services Manager.  

 

Mobile 04001 16207  

chesterc@nswfarmers.org.au 

Phill McCosker. 68925138 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:chesterc@nswfarmers.org.au
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Wednesday 10th July 2019 | 1:00pm | Tullamore 

Bowling Club 

 

Boss Skills for Farmers provides an update for 

farmer owners and managers to stay on top of 

your obligations of being an employer. NSW 

Farmers’ Workplace Relations Team will give an 

update on: 

 Employee management 

 Regular Casual employment 

 Recent changes in the Agriculture related 

awards 

 Record keeping 

 Single Touch Payroll 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bring along any employment specific question or 

issue you have to the workshop and the team 

members will be more than happy to help with an 

answer or discussion. 

Safe Work NSW and Prime Super will also be in 

attendance on the day. 

 

Afternoon tea provided. 

Cost:  NSW Farmers’ Members and family – 

Free.  

Please present farm card on registration. 

Non NSW Farmers’ Members - $25.00 per person 

(Pay on registration). 

 

For further information please contact: 

Caron Chester 

Regional Services Manager 

04001 16207 | chester@nswfarmers.org.a 
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